
From: Cheri Smith  
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 1:43 PM 
To: Angela Budde 
Subject: FW: Letter for June 16 commission meeting 

 
Please post to agenda. 
Thanks, 
Cheri 
 
From: Bill Fortune [mailto:glucksrad@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 1:41 PM 
To: Cheri Smith 
Subject: Fwd: Letter for June 16 commission meeting 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Bill Fortune <glucksrad@aol.com> 

Date: 15. Juni 2015 13:36:51 GMT-4 

To: "csmith@citykeywest-fl.gov" <csmith@citykeywest-fl.gov> 

Subject: Letter for June 16 commission meeting 

Bill Fortune 

2601 S.Roosevelt Blvd. A-403 

Key West, Florida 33040 

305.797.0269 

 

To The Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners of the City of Key West, Florida: 

I am writing to ask for your support for the upcoming vote in favor of the city ordnance 

regarding the insurance stipend increase for those police officers and fire fighters retiree who are 

eligible.  I am also asking for your favor of vote for those same retires to receive the 13th check, 

providing the investments of the police and fire pension fund receive a positive 9% return or 

higher. 

Commissioners, your support in favor of this ordnance is very important to those fire fighters and 

police officers, who have given a better part of their lives away from their families to serve and 

protect the citizens of Key West!  Current retires have no avenue for collective bargaining and 

therefore depend on the Trustees of the Police and Fire Pension Board and the City of Key West 

Commission to enhance any benefits. 

A a member of our One Human Family, we are counting on you and cannot do this without you! 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

Respectfully, 

Bill Fortune 

Chief of Police, Retired 

Trustee, Key West Police and Fire Pension Board 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 
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